
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Time is running out for 
community groups to apply 
for funding thanks to 
Council’s 2023 Community 
Grants Program. 
A highlight of Council’s 
2023/24 Budget, groups 
can apply for up to $5,000 to support local 
events, projects and activities. 
Successful projects need to align with the 
Growing Gannawarra – 2021-2025 Council 
Plan and/or other Council strategies which 
will contribute to the Gannawarra and 
support our community’s long-term vision. 
Applications close 4pm Thursday, 31 
August. 
For more information and to apply, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/grants  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 20 September at the Kerang 
Senior Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 
8.30am the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHILDREN’S CENTRES PLAY 
SPACE UPGRADES 
Children who attend the Cohuna and 
District Preschool Centre (below) and 
Gannawarra Shire Children’s Centre, 
Kerang (above) are benefiting from the 
recent completion of play spaces, made 
possible thanks to local contractors and 
funding from the State Government. 

 

 
SPLASH INTO A SUMMER JOB 
YOU’LL LOVE! 
Council is seeking applications for its 
Outdoor Pool Lifeguards team for the 
2023/24 swimming pool season. 
For more information or to apply, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Outdoor Pool Lifeguards – Casual 
• Supported Playgroup Facilitator – 

Permanent part-time 
• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator – Casual 

positions available 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 6 SEPTEMBER 
KERANG (10.30 am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
 

SIGN UP FOR COUNCIL NEWS 
Would you like the latest news from Council 
delivered to your inbox? 
If so, please visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/news  
and click on the “Sign up for the latest news 
by email” link. 
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KERANG BOOK PARADE 
Residents are advised that due to the 
Kerang and District Schools Book Parade, 
the following road closures will be in place 
on Friday, 25 August between 11am-1pm: 
• Albert Street, between Wyndham and 

Scoresby streets. 
• Scoresby Street, between Albert and 
• Fitzroy streets. 
• Fitzroy Street, between Scoresby and 

Wellington streets. 
• Wellington Street, between Fitzroy and 

Victoria streets. 
• Victoria Street, between Wellington 

Street and Kerang Primary School.  
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
• Governance Rules changes (feedback 

closes Wednesday, 30 August) • 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay  
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